
 

 

 

 
 

 

Circular 

 

Subject: Student ID Card Photo Session – June 19 & 20, 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are organizing a photo session for creating Student ID cards on June 19 and 

20, 2025, at STEM School. Students from Nursery to Grade 4 will be 

Scheduled on June 19, and Students from Grades 5 to 10 on June 20. 

 

Students must attend the session in their Complete and proper school uniform. 

These ID cards will serve as an essential part of our school identity, and we 

request your cooperation in ensuring your child’s presence on the scheduled date. 

 

Note: Attendance is mandatory for the student ID photo session. Students 

must wear their regular school uniform. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Best regards, 

STEM School 

 

Date: June 17, 2025. 


